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Date: July 6, 2022 

To: All BCGEU Members at HCN-Revera Lessee (Sunwood) 

Re: Collective Agreement for Sunwood 
 

 
Your new collective agreement for Sunwood is now available. It will also be posted to the BCGEU collective 
agreements website by the end of this week.  We are placing an order for printed collective agreement 
booklets for members, which will be available at the worksite from a union steward once they’re ready. 
 
In solidarity, 
 
Ryan Stewart 
Staff Representative, Negotiations 
 
RS/DW 

moveup 
 
cc: Mahen Ramdharry, Vice-President, Component 4 

Roshni Singh, Chair, Local 404 
Thom Yachnin, Director, Component 4 
Brent Camilleri, Coordinator, Negotiations 
Anthony Davies, Staff Representative, Fraser Valley Area Office 

https://agreements.bcgeu.ca/
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